
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC Support Unit 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

Subject: SEC Syllabus Consultation for Teachers of SEC Dance 

Date:  3rd March 2021 

 

Heads of school are kindly informed that the first draft of the SEC syllabus for SEC Dance, which is based upon the 

Learning Outcomes Framework, has been completed. The MATSEC Board will be organising a consultation session 

for teachers about this syllabus on Tuesday 23rd March 2021 between 08:30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. The session will be 

held through Zoom. 

During these sessions, MATSEC will be informing participants about the new model of assessment while members of 

the syllabus panel will be explaining the content of the syllabus. Teachers will have the opportunity to discuss the 

syllabus and put forward feedback and suggestions for enhancing it. 

 

Interested parties should register by accessing the following link: 

https://forms.gle/rBpwy2Ftv2hkw388A 

Registrations are open until the 19th March 2021 

Any queries related to attendance should be directed to matsec@um.edu.mt. 


